
 
 

 
 
 
 

To My Dear Highland Park Family, 
Jimmie must be rejoicing in Heaven because of all the “In 
Memory” cards I have received to noƟfy me of the donaƟons 
that have been given in his memory.  I, too, rejoice because of 
your outpouring of love and concern to me and my family dur-
ing this Ɵme.  Many thanks to you all and may God bless each 
of you.                    ~ In ChrisƟan Love, Carlene Creed & Family 

 
NEW ACCESS SYSTEM FOR THE FAMILY LIFE CENTER - We 
have installed a new card key/pin number access system for 
the front right door, the side door, and the back door of the 
Family Life Center.  This new system will require both a card 
key and a pin number for access, and will eventually replace 
the exisƟng keypad entry system, which will be removed in the 
near future.  Cards and a pin code will be assigned to church 
members only, who will need to apply for a card and pin code 
by submiƫng an email to highlandparkfamily@gmail.com 
containing all of the following informaƟon: 

1.  Your current address. 
2.   Phone number for each applicant. 
3.   Email address for each applicant. 
4.   Updated family photo (a new photo suitable for publishing in 

next years’ church directory must be on file in church office 
before a card can be issued). 

5.   Names of people (must be 16 years of age or older) in your 
household requesƟng a card & pin code. 

Once your request has been submiƩed, it will be processed 
and Karen Cox will have the cards available for you to pick up 
from the informaƟon/visitor desk in the hallway of the Educa-
Ɵonal Building on Sunday mornings.  Please allow 2-3 weeks 
for processing Ɵme.   
 
YOKEFELLOW FOOD ITEMS FOR APRIL:  Canned Fruit, Canned 
Vegetables.  DonaƟons may be placed in the box located in 
the hallway of the EducaƟonal Building (lower floor) near the 
elevator. 
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Sunday, April 20, 2025 
ARE YOU VISITING? - We’d love to have a record of your visit!  
Please fill out a visitor card located in the pew pockets and 
drop it in one of the metal offering boxes as 
you leave.  Or you may scan this  code to fill 
out your informaƟon on our website’s 
“Visitors” page.  Either way, don’t forget to 
pick up  a giŌ bag we have for you on the 
round table in the  foyer to the right as you 
exit.  Thanks for visiƟng with us and we look 
forward  to seeing you again soon!  

 

SHORT-TERM LIST 
Lou Barker 
Mike Beasley 
Rex Branch 
Barbara Brown 
Bonnie Cook 
Tammy Gant 
Sylvia Gentry 
Sam Harding 
Jessie HiaƩ 
Wayne HiaƩ 
CurƟs Hodges 
BeƩy Hooker 
Cornell Hooker 
Josh Horton 
Sam Killon 
Ann Maines 
Barbara Mason 
Tyler & Hannah Moore 
Jamie Mosley 
Alex Mull 
Wayne Peele 
Jared Ray 
Roger Routh 
Ray Samson 
Jake Shelton 
 

 

Terry Taylor 
Bill Joe Woodruff 
Elizabeth HiaƩ Family 
 

ON-GOING LIST 
Doug Arrington 
Mackenzie Atkins 
LCpl. T. J. Atkins 
Debbie Broyles 
Jane Burgess 
James & Gabriela Cervini 
Grant Caudle 
Leia Caudle 
Lone Cooke 
Wade & Ann Cruise 
Mickey Dalton 
Barbara Floyd 
Michelle Frazier 
Dawn Hall 
Jo Hardy 
Billy &  Linda HiaƩ 
Bowen Horton 
Tracy Horton 
Mary ScoƩ Hunter 
David Johnson 
Arnold & Faye Key 

 

ON-GOING LIST 
(Cont.) 

Clark Key 
Elaine Knight 
Norma Knight 
Elizabeth Lovill 
Glennice Lynch 
Ronnie Miller 
SPC Nicholas  
     Montgomery 
Hal Mosley 
BriƩa Needham 
Doug Nichols 
Debbie Parsons 
Robin Rizzo 
Diane Robinson 
Tim ScoƩ 
Caiden Soots 
Sayge Taylor 
Howard Tucker 
Stan Watson 
Jayme Whorley 
Gary Willis 
Donnie Wilson 
Winnie Woods 

Our Prayer List 



ANN OUN CE MENTS  /  UP C OMI N G EV ENTS 
WELCOME TO OUR EASTER SERVICE TODAY! - We would 
like to welcome you to Highland Park today to celebrate 
with us as we remember and honor the death and burial of 
our Lord Jesus Christ.  In addiƟon, we celebrate His glorious 
resurrecƟon and our hearts worship Him in love and graƟ-
tude for the salvaƟon and new life His death, burial and res-
urrecƟon accomplished for every believer! Hallelujah! Jesus 
Christ our King lives and reigns forever!   
 

 
A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU! - A very special “thank you” to 
our enƟre Social CommiƩee for the Ɵme and effort they 
spent in preparing and serving the wonderful Easter Sunrise 
Breakfast to us this morning. 
 
NO SUNDAY EVENING BIBLE STUDY TONIGHT -  So that you 
may spend Ɵme today with your family and friends, we will not 
have our usual Bible Study tonight.  

GRADUATE SUNDAY 5/18/25 -  
If you or your son/daughter/
relaƟve is graduaƟng this 
spring, we would like to recog-
nize them on Graduate Sunday 
to be held May 18th.  Scan the 
QR code on the right to sign up 
before May 4th.   

 

ATTENTION! - Please help us maintain a high-quality chil-
dren’s and student’s ministries!  Our security team will con-
clude their evening at 8:15 on Wednesday evenings.  Par-
ents, please make sure your children remain under your su-
pervision and do not exit the facility without your accompa-
niment. 
 

SPRING CLEANING TIME - As the warm weather of Spring 
approaches, let’s take Ɵme to focus on spring cleaning.  Each 
Sunday School Class is encouraged to take a day to deep 
clean their classroom and purge any items that are no long-
er in use. 
 

“IT MAKES SENSE TO FOLLOW JESUS!” - We conƟnue to 
have available at each of the exits a cross penny aƩached to 
a card.  Take one to keep and one or two to share with 
someone else about Jesus’ love and how He died and rose 
again in order to give eternal life to everyone who believes 
in Him. 
 

CHURCH PLANTING IN UGANDA - Our Faith Builders adult 
Sunday School class is helping to grow a church in Uganda.  
If you’d like to make a donaƟon for this cause, please ear-
mark your check or offering envelope as “Uganda Church 
PlanƟng.”   
 

CHURCH OFFICES CLOSED FOR EASTER - Our church offices 
will be closed  Monday, April 21st  in observance of Easter. 
 
REGION 7 BAPTIST ON MISSION DISASTER RELIEF (DR) 
TRAINING  SATURDAY, APRIL 26TH - This year’s training will 
be held at Pleasant Hill BapƟst Church in Elkin.  If you are 
interested in being trained, please go to: 

bapƟstonmission.org/training/disaster-relief-training. 
Scroll down to DR Training OpportuniƟes and click on De-
tails/Register for training in Elkin NC.  You will see a lisƟng of 
all the training opportuniƟes available.  Follow the registra-
Ɵon instrucƟons to register for the Elkin training. 
 
BABY DEDICATION CEREMONY MAY 11TH - We will have a 
Baby DedicaƟon Ceremony at the beginning of both the 8:30  
and 11:00 worship services on Sunday, May 11th.  If you 
would like to have your liƩle one dedicated, please email 
the following informaƟon by  5/5/25  to our church office at  
highlandparkfamily@gmail.com: 

· Parent’s names. 
· Child’s full name and date of 

birth. 
· Names of any siblings, grandpar-

ents or great-grandparents who 
will be aƩending. 

 
 

OUR NEXT  RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE - Please save the date 
for our next Red Cross blood drive to be held on Sunday, 
May 18th in our Family Life Center.  The need for blood re-
mains at a criƟcal level in Surry County, so we appreciate 
every donaƟon we receive!  We hope you will give so that 
others may live! 
 

DEATH COULD NOT 
HOLD HIM!  

JESUS IS RISEN! 


